
At: School Name
Hours worked:
• Would you like to earn extra money without long hours?
• Are you fit, healthy and do you enjoy meeting people?
• Would you like to help local (school name) pupils and 
 be part of your community?
Benefits include:
• Regular monthly pay (pro rata over the year)
• Full training and uniform provided free
Successful candidates will be subject to a medical assessment and a DBS 
background security check.  
For more information or an informal chat, please contact: 
Andy Codd, Road Safety Co-ordinator, 
on 0151 233 0260 or andy.codd@liverpool.gov.uk

Call:  0151 233 0260 or email: andy.codd@liverpool.gov.uk
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